
Palo Alto Parking Changes 

There are new parking changes for those visiting MayView at Palo Alto. Beginning on June 19, 2023, 
parking will no longer be available in the Palo Alto Courthouse parking lot and there will be no access to 
Grant Ave. These changes will last until 2025. In the meantime, visitors will be able to park across the 
clinic at the City of Palo Alto Lot 7, or park on Birch Street. City of Palo Alto Lot 7 is located at 350 
Sherman Ave, Palo Alto, CA 94306. See the maps below for more details. 

 

 

 

 

 

To get to the City of Palo Alto Lot 7 from 
Oregon Expressway use this map. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

To get to the City of Palo Alto Lot 7 from El 
Camino (South) use this map. 


